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Brothers, Sheila

From: Schroeder, Margaret <m.mohr@uky.edu>
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 10:23 PM
To: Brothers, Sheila; McCormick, Katherine
Cc: Bosch, Anna
Subject: Confirmation of Not Having a USP Proposal

Confirmation of Not Having a USP Proposal  
 
Rationale for bundling: The following University Scholars Programs have been in existence at some point in 
years past. There is no documentation that they were approved by the University Senate. As part of the USP 
clean-up process approved by Senate in May 2017, departments were given the opportunity to submit their 
USPs for senate approval. The following have chosen to NOT have an approved USP.  

o Chemistry 
o Geography 

 
This is a recommendation that the University Senate confirms that University Scholars Programs in the 
Department of Chemistry and in the Department of Geography, both within the College of Arts & Sciences, do 
not exist. 
 
Thanks! Margaret 
---------- 
Margaret J. Mohr-Schroeder, PhD | Associate Professor of STEM Education - Mathematics | SAPC University Senate 
Committee Chair | University Senator/Senate Council Member | STEM PLUS Program Co-Chair | Department of STEM 
Education | University of Kentucky | www.margaretmohrschroeder.com | Schedule a Meeting with Me 
 


